
T2 and T5 Science Trip

Dear parents/carers,

This half term T5 are studying Earth and Space as part of our science work and T2 have
been looking at Materials. We have organised a trip to the Catalyst Museum in Widnes to
further support the children’s learning. As well as exploring the museum, T5 will be
experiencing the Planetarium Show and T2 will be taking part in a Soap Making workshop.
The trip will take place on Tuesday 4th February. We will leave school at 9.30am and return
before the end of the day. Your child will need to be in full school uniform and bring a coat
and a packed lunch.

The school is covering the admission cost & workshop fee for the Museum and we are
asking parents to pay £7 for the cost of the coach. This can be done through Parent Pay. If
you have any concerns about school-related costs, then please speak to the school office
directly. We are working hard to ensure money is never an issue and all pupils can enjoy
everything the school has to offer.

If your child requires a free school meals lunch, please choose their sandwich option HERE

Thank you for your support.

Mr Owen and Miss Worthington

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeIjq-JWMaIi4IOfHPe0NNkUZkPGCu-zOJijHmSYFfKApOohQ/viewform

